
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 2 10 

LISLE, llLlNOlS 60532-4352 

Donald Chartrand 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Bristol-Myers Squibb Medical Imaging 
331 Treble Cove Road 
North Billerica, MA 01862 

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 

Dear Mr. Chartrand: 

In letter dated August 25, 2006, you contacted the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and 
indicated that you wished to terminate your NRC radioactive material license. Based on the 
information provided, your facility located at 2684 Metro Blvd. Maryland Heights, Missouri 
appears suitable for release. 

Based on this conclusion, no further remediation or actions with respect to NRC regulated 
material is required. Your NRC license number 20-00320-1 9 is hereby terminated. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (630) 829-9873. 

Sin cere I y , 

n 

Physicist (- 
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